
Frank Cole 
 
Dear Sirs, I am writing as a long time resident of NYS, an ardent fly fisherman who fishes the
Delaware System all year long, and an ardent environmentalist. I write in support of the proposed
DRBC regulations preventing fracking in the Delaware Basin; the withdrawal of millions of gallons
of water from that basin for fracking, and the disposal of wastewater from fracking operations in
that area. Any of these actions will damage the invaluable resource of the Delaware River, and
could lead to the end of the Delaware as the premier trout fishery of the Eastern United States. As
well as, damage the fragile economy of this economically challenged area for generations to come.
 


